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Ms. Louise O’Reilly, TD 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

8
th

 May 2020 

 

PQ 3960/20:  To ask the Minister for Health the estimated full-year cost of recruiting two extra drug 

liaison midwives in community addiction services in CHO9 – Louise OôReilly  

 

Dear Deputy O’Reilly, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the 

matter and the following outlines the position.   

 

The estimated cost of providing two additional community liaison midwives, employed directly by the HSE 

Addiction service, Dublin North City and County for a full year is €140,000. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

____________ 

Dónal Cassidy 

General Manager   

Social Inclusion/Addiction Services 

 

 

 


